
 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP:  We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you.  If this is 
your first visit, we are honored you chose to worship with us.  If you are returning, welcome back!  
We invite you to leave contact information on the guest cards inside the friendship pads, or at the 
welcome center.  All are welcome at Holy Communion, and instructions regarding our meal are in 
our worship folder.  Children are welcome in worship, and we seek to find ways to include them, 
such as our Children’s time and our “pray-ground,” where those under 4 have a place where they can 
see and hear, yet be quietly active with quiet toys and books.  We have a nursery downstairs, where 
Ms. Carla provides loving care for those up to age 5 who need a different environment; as well as 
quiet bags, books, and children’s bulletins near the entry way for older children. Restrooms are     
located in the sanctuary through the door directly opposite the entryway. We pray this worship will 
renew and prepare you to go out into God’s world to love and serve. 
 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given to the glory of God by John and Pam Williams, in honor of    
Birthdays of our 3 children.  
 

THE ANNUAL MEETING to celebrate Living Saviour’s 2018 accomplishments and vote on our budget 
for 2019 is today at 9:45 AM in the sanctuary.  We will also approve council members for a new 
term and provide the 2018 Annual Report to the congregation.  Our congregational constitution   
requires such a meeting each year, so we hope you will attend and help us celebrate all the good 
things happening here at Living Saviour, show your support and commitment by voting on our   
budget and council members.  Together we are Living Saviour Lutheran Church! 

SHIFT SMALL GROUPS:  There is still time to sign up!  Shift small groups begin soon.  Your            
opportunity to be part of Living Saviour's Forward from 40 initiative, as we set the future focus is 
now! Be part of the body of Christ as we learn together, listen for God's direction, and fellowship. 
Monday, 6:30 p.m. Thursday 10 a.m. or 7 p.m. Sunday 11:45 or 3 p.m. Contact the church office or 
Pastor to be part of this sacred partnership. Your gift of time for the greater good is worth much. 
 

ANNUAL SUB SALE:  This LSLC tradition continues as youth prepare sub sandwiches -for your Super 
Bowl celebration-$5 each! -available for pick up next Sunday, February 3 between services. Payment 
is due at PICK UP.  Place completed order forms in the envelope on the kiosk marked "SUBS".         
Proceeds will go toward funding Countdown to Summer our FREE community event in May. 
 
 
 

Living  Saviour Lutheran Church 
6817 Carmel Road    

Charlotte, NC  28226    
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Announcements for the Week of January 27, 2019  
 Third  Sunday after Epiphany  

The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor ● Don Huff, Minister of Worship and Music 
Josh Wullenweber, Seminary Field Ed. Student 



 G.I.F.T.: 9:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall, Kristen Alford Haigler leading, for ages K-5th grade  
G.I.F.T.: 9:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall, Kristen Alford Haigler leading, for ages K-5th grade and 
adults. 
MIDDLE SCHOOL CONFIRMATION class in the Education Wing at 9:30 a.m. - Ryan Huber, leading. 
HIGH SCHOOL SOCIAL, will meet on the benches by the cross in front of the church  at 9:30.            
FAITH FORUM  will not meet today.  

 

MUSIC MINISTRY NEWS:  You are welcomed and encouraged to participate in musical opportunities  
below. Please see Don Huff for more info. 
        Joy Children’s Choir. Rehearse today at 10:15 in choir room downstairs ministry center.        
       Women’s Chorus. Open to all women in the congregation! Rehearse February 10 after late service 
 and February 17 at 9:30 a.m.  Sing for late worship on February 17. 
       Intergenerational Chorus. Open to folks of all ages. Rehearse at 9:30 on February 24 and sing for  
 worship that day. 
        Alleluia Ringers and Chancel Choir have resumed rehearsals on Wednesday at 6 and 7 p.m. 
 
WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY meets January 30, 10:00 a.m. in the Conference room.  All are welcome!   
 
MEN’S BIBLE STUDY meets on Thursday, January 31 at 8:00 a.m. in the Conference Room. 
 
BOY SCOUT SUNDAY:  Next Sunday, February 3, is Boy Scout Sunday at Living Saviour.  Some of the 
Cub Scouts and the Boy Scouts of Troop 165, their leaders and families will worship with us at the 
10:30 Worship Service.  We look forward to their leadership in worship assisting with the ushering 
duties and reading scripture. 
 
LUTHEROAD PEACE WORKS DAY CAMP  registrations are being accepted. Paper copies are available 
now, and on-line will go live in another 2 weeks. Make plans now for youth (completed K-5th grade) 
to come and have a fun time! Pre-post Camp Care available. See the flyer and registration form for all 
the information. Who do you know who need a Christian Day Camp? Take them a brochure or flyer 
and invite them.  Questions--see Pastor Angela. 
 
 DINNER NIGHT OUT:  Dinner Night Out will meet on Tuesday, February 5, at Hickory Tavern in    
Torrington Circle Shopping Center.  Plan to join us for an evening  of fun, good food, drink and        
conversation.   There is a sign up sheet in the fellowship hall.  If you have questions, contact John or 
Pam Williams at jfwilliams7200@aol.com.   

ROOM IN THE INN,  Living Saviour’s winter shelter ministry, is up and running on Sunday  evenings.   
The     congregation is invited to “POP IN AND MAKE A BED” on Sunday, following  each worship     
service. 12  beds  will be in place in the bedroom hall (Education Building) with bedding on top.  Sheets 
and pillowcases get made up on each bed. 3 blankets should be folded and placed at the foot.  If you 
have a few minutes after  worship, stop by and help out!   Thanks for helping to make our church 
home a place of  welcome for our homeless neighbors.   



 

 
SHARE THE LOVE MINISTRY:  January 20 – February 10: See our display in the Gathering Area.    
Wishing Tree – take a tag from the tree and place that specific NEW, UNWRAPPED item in the        
collection bin by February 10.  [See tags for NEW items such as: White twin bed sheets, White Pack & 
Play sheets, towels (light colored), baby wipes, soft infant toys, children’s underwear, hats, gloves] 
Monetary Donations – Make checks payable to LSLC, memo: SHARE THE LOVE – Place envelopes in 
the Sunday collection by February 10 [funds needed for multi-sized, periodic or large items such as 
Pack & Play portable cribs, diapers, baby formula, baby and children’s coats, shoes, boots and other 
clothing].  
February 10:  Join us for a fun filled Valentine’s SHARE THE LOVE party!  
¶ Hot breakfast 9:30am – 10:30am (free – table donations for the shelter are welcome) 
¶ Make Valentine decorations for the shelter.  
¶ Final day for donations for the Center of Hope homeless kids. 
Thank you for your generosity!   Betty Reynolds, Kristen Haigler, Kathy DeLoache  
 
2019 FLOWER CHART:  Beautifying the sanctuary is something people have been doing since the 
beginning of Church, flowers being one way beauty and God's glory come together. Openings for 
flower dedications are Feb. 3, 17, and March 3. An envelope is provided by the sign-up sheet on the 
kiosk in which to lace your check and indicate who you wish to honor or remember. All are welcome 
to provide flowers, member or not, and flowers may be taken home after worship. 
 
BOY SCOUT TROOP 165 ANNUAL PINE NEEDLE FUNDRAISER:  Our Living Savior Boy Scouts will be 
once again selling, delivering and spreading high quality long leaf pine needles on Saturday, February 
23, 2019 and March 2, 2019.   Order forms will be available at LSLC starting next Sunday.   See Tanner  
Axtman, Nate Forster, Owen Rhoden or their families, for more information. 
 
“SERIOUSLY?" PODCAST SERIES:  Have you had a chance to check out the NC ELCA Synod’s 
"Seriously?" podcast series? This set of eight podcasts--a companion resource to the video of the 
same name--offers conversations about women in ministry with pastors, a deacon, a male pastor 
whose mom is a pastor, and the ELCA presiding bishop herself. This important conversation about 
women in ministry is continuing; don't miss it! You can find it on the Synod’s website (nclutheran.org) 
or subscribe using your own podcast app (search "NC Synod" “Seriously”). 

AMAZON SMILE:  If you make purchases with Amazon, you can generate donations to Living       
Saviour through the Amazon Smile program.  It's very easy.  Go to http://www.smile.amazon.com    
to make your purchases.  You can use your Amazon sign in.  When you go smile.amazon the first 
time, designate your donations to Living Saviour Lutheran Church.  For all eligible purchases you 
make, Living Saviour will receive 0.5% of the purchase price.  This costs you nothing  extra on your 
purchases. 
 
HOSPITALIZED THIS PAST WEEK:  Kathy Sullivan at Pineville Rehab.  Please keep her in your       
prayers. 
 
 

http://www.smile.amazon.com/


                               Today’s  Worship  Assistants 

Thank you for remembering to silence your cell phone!  

This Week’s Activities                                                        

                                                                                 Serving Next Week — February 3, 2019  
8:30 Worship:  Jean Dunne, Don Ferriss; Josh Wullenweber; Carla Gearheart and Amanda Thom 
Carmel Place - 9:30:  Tom and Jeanette Schick and Anna Pearce  
10:30 Worship: Barbara Avard(up), Donna Loges(down); Kathy DeLoache, Nate Forster; Ray Kilminster; Pat Sipe, Cindy Quinlan, 
Dan Haseley, Jim Huddle; Johanna Krause; Brian Powell (audio/video); Carla Gearheart, Lori Kolasch; Linda Honeycutt, Lillian    Ste-
phens, Sherry Wooldridge.   
IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY: Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends, at 704-408-9534.  She will return your 
call as soon as possible. 

Please visit our website for live streaming of our worship services. 
Living Saviour Lutheran Church (LSLC) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by LSLC, without 
the expressed written permission of those included within the photograph/video. Please email or call the office if you would like  
images removed from LSLC publications or Social Media.                                                  
                                                                                       Last Week’s Attendance:   144        

                   8:30 a.m                                                10:30 a.m. 

Greeters    Corky Carver, Jeanne Davis                     Kristen Haigler(up), Andrew LaFollette(down) 

Co-Ushers  
 

Digital Team                                               
 

                                                                        John Williams and Nate Forster  
 
                                                                       Brian Powell                                                                                

Assisting Minister  Josh Wullenweber                                     Josh Wullenweber  

Communion Servers                                                                        Chalice:  Moss Hathcock, Glenda Kilminster 
                                                                       Tray:       John Williams, Steve Vick 

Acolyte                                                                    Collin Quinlan  

Child Care Attendants Carla Gearheart and Mackenzie Miller   Carla Gearheart and Jennifer Lange 

Altar Guild                                Alice Jenkins, Cathy Lyall, Jean Dunne 

Carmel Place (9:30 a.m.)  Dawn Schaeffer and Sandra Sample 

Sunday, January 27 
Casual Worship Service                                                                 8:30 a.m. 
GIFT, Confirmation class  and High School social                      9:30 a.m.                                     
Annual Meeting of the Congregation                                         9:45 a.m. 
Joy Children’s Choir following GIFT                                           10:15 a.m. 
Traditional Worship Service                                                       10:30 a.m. 
Room In The Inn                                                                             5:30 p.m. 
AA Group                                                                                         6:00 p.m. 
 
Monday, January 28 
Boy Scouts Court of Honor Dinner and Service                        5:00 p.m. 

                                                 
Tuesday, January  29 
Cub Scouts                                                                                       6:45 p.m. 
  

Wednesday, January 30 
Bible Study                                                                                    10:00  a.m. 
Alleluia Ringers/Chancel Choir                                    6:00 and 7:00 p.m.                                                                               
 

 

Thursday, January 31 
Men’s Bible Study                                                                      8:00 a.m. 
Bridge Group in fellowship hall                                             10:15 a.m. 
 

Friday, February 1 
Church floors cleaned today 
 
Saturday, February 2 
No activities scheduled at church today 
                                                                   
Sunday, February 3 
Boy Scout Sunday 
Casual Worship Service                                                             8:30 a.m. 
GIFT, Middle School, High School,                                          9:30 a.m. 
Sub Sale –pick up subs between worship services 
Joy Children’s Choir following GIFT                                      10:15 a.m. 
Traditional Worship Service                                                   10:30 a.m. 
Room In The Inn                                                                         5:30 p.m. 
AA Group                                                                                     6:00 p.m. 


